{c). CENTRE for CAREER PLANNING and COUNSELLING
University of Kashmir (NAAC A+)

Date: 20 Mar, 25

Subject: Deputation and Mandatory Participation of Designated Career Counsellors in Career
Guidance Workshop — March 25, 2025

Respected Heads of Departments, Directors, and Coordinators,

The Centre for Career Planning and Counselling (CCPC), University of Kashmir, is organizing a one-
day Faculty Training Workshop on Career Guidance, scheduled for March 25, 2025, at 11:00 AM at
the conference Hall, 2™ Floor. Old AD block, University of Kashmir.

This workshop is specially designed for the designated and dedicated Career Counsellors from each
department/centre/campus, ensuring they receive professional training in structured career mentoring,
guidance techniques, and industry-aligned counselling methodologies. The sessions will be conducted
by renowned career guidance expert and will equip faculty members with modern tools, best practices,
and strategic approaches to effectively mentor students in their career aspirations.

We are honoured to share that the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor has graciously agreed to inaugurate this
workshop, highlighting its institutional significance.

We kindly request you to depute and ensure the full attendance of the designated Career Counsellor
from your department for this training. Their participation is mandatory, as this initiative is a crucial

step toward establishing a professional and structured career mentoring system across all university
departments.

Your cooperation in strengthening career guidance and mentoring at the University of Kashmir is highly
appreciated. We look forward to your department’s active participation in this important initiative.

With best regards,

Prof Nazir A DarW?/y(

Director
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